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Zoom in on Energy Equality
We've now firmed up on the details for our Zoom in on Energy Equality video
conference, announced in our newsletter a week or so ago. It will now be at:
 

6.30pm on Thursday 16th April

To ensure you get your invitation, complete our survey questionnaire including your
email address, available here. 

If you have already completed the questionnaire – many thanks, and we look forward
to seeing you on 16th.

The Energy Equality project is looking to develop new solar PV generation
installations in the Wadebridge area along with peer-to-peer electricity trading. Peer-
to-peer trading allows local homes and business who produce solar electricity to
trade their surpluses with homes and businesses who do not, at rates which are
beneficial to both.

For more information, go to our web page to watch WREN Technical Director Chris
Coonick explain.
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